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CONTRACT TERMINATION 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

Today, October 21, 2024, System Council U-4 held a meeting with all System 

Council Delegates from across the state. After receiving a recommendation 

from the System Committee to terminate the contract, the System Council 

Delegates unanimously voted to recommend the Membership to terminate the 

contract. 

 

Each Local will now hold their own vote on whether to terminate or not. This 

is not a strike vote. This is part of the process when the Union and the 

company have not agreed to a new contract with the current contract expiring 

soon. 

 
Please continue to work safely and be your Brother’s Keeper. 

 
 

Fraternally, 
System Council U-4 
System Committee 
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